
 
 
 
 

 
1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 

: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
 

Christmas Dinner Menu 
                 Wednesday 13th December 2023 

 
                                                Roast Turkey 
                                                Cheese & Broccoli Strudel 

                                                                              Stuffing 
   Roast Potatoes 

                                                                Pigs in blankets (vegetarian option also available) 
Peas, Carrots 

                                                                       Gravy 
      Cranberry Sauce 

 
                                                                        Arctic Roll 

 
Dinners MUST be booked by Friday 1st December latest 

£2.40 per meal for children in Year 3 and above 
Please let us know if your child needs a vegetarian option 

 

 

***************************************************************************    

Please return to school office 

 

Child’s name………………………………………………………… 

Child’s class ………………………………………………………… 

 

My child would like a Christmas dinner (meat option) 

My child would like a vegetarian Christmas dinner  
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Dear Parents/Carers 

On Wednesday 13th December our Catering Team will be serving Christmas Dinner to all 

children who would like it.  In order to ensure we have correct numbers we need ALL 

children to pre-order.  The deadline for this is Friday 1st December. 

The cost of the meal for children in Year 3 and above is £2.40.  If you are eligible for Free 

School Meals there is no charge. 

Please either book on Eduspot under school dinners or send in the slip attached and we will 

book for you.  If your child needs a Vegetarian option we will need to know in advance. 

Please note that ALL children need to book even if they are in Years R – 2 and are entitled to 

Universal Free School Meals. 

If any of this is unclear or you need any further information please contact the school office 

in the first instance. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs V Baldwin 

Headteacher 


